
        Jet Class Newsletter 

16.12.2016 – Term 2 

 

What have we been learning? 

 A lovely last week of the term! We have had a fantastic time in our infant’s sports afternoon 

against Emerald class. We all showed great team spirit and sportsmanship.  

Thank you to all the parents, that came and supported the Christmas fair- we hope that the candle 

decorations look lovely in your homes.  

We really enjoyed having you in school on Wednesday to watch our Man on the Moon animations 

and space dances. We are hoping that we will be able to add the animations onto the website for 

those parents who weren’t able to make the showing. 

 

Next Term 

Our theme next term is ‘what can you see down 

below us’? This theme will have a geography 

base and will be exploring the 7 continents of 

the world along with Great Uncle Lancelot in his 

balloon.  

 

On the first week back we will be sharing our 

home learning on New Year celebrations. We 

will also be launching our new theme with the 

help of some balloons.  

 

Other News:  

Please look in the yellow home- school book, for 

some activities to be completed over the break. 

These will all support the children with their 

learning as we start Term 3. 

Thank you for all your support since September 

and we both wish you and your families a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Miss Pursey and Mrs Cleverley 

 

 



 
 


